CLIFF BRADSHAW
TOWNS COUNTY COMMISSIONER
48 RIVER STREET
SUITE B
HIAWASSEE, GEORGIA 30546
Telephone: 706-896-2276
Fax: 706-896-4628

March 27, 2020

Dear Campground Owners/Operators:

As you are aware the country is facing an unprecedented pandemic event that continues to
impact the economic health of the nation as well as our community. These are trying times all across
the nation, and in trying to protect the citizens of this county, I am faced with very tough decisions. I
do not take any of these decisions lightly, but by working together I'm hopeful we can limit Towns
County’s exposure to this pandemic event. Therefore, I am asking for your help in fighting the spread
of the COVID-19 virus in Towns County. Below is a list of the guidelines that I am asking all
campground owners/operators to abide by:

e No new reservations prior to April 27, 2020 other than Towns County
Residents

e Present campers within your campground may stay for their reserved time-
NO EXTENSIONS

* Any seasonal camping reservations may stay intact at this time; other
reservations between today and April 27 should be cancelled or rescheduled.

e All bathrooms, bathhouses, gathering rooms (i.e. game rooms, pool and pool
houses), banquet rooms, etc..... must remained closed.

These guidelines are subject to change as the pandemic event progresses or digresses. I will
stay in communication with you as things change.

I want to thank you for your cooperation during this time. If you have questions or need
further information please feel free to contact me via phone at 706-896-2276 or email
bradshawcommissioner{@yahoo.com. I look forward to the time that we overcome this event and we
can get back to business as usual.

Sincerely,

Cliff Bradshaw
Sole Commissioner
Towns County



